
                                             
April 25th, 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are very happy7 to welcome ‘The Lunch Bag’ school lunch delivery service to St. Conaire’s 
National School. 
 
The service allows families the opportunity to provide their children with 5 different lunch 
choices in a week, with a choice from over 1,700 different combinations of high quality 
sandwiches, wraps, rolls, pastas, salads, noodles and snacks, for as little as €2 a day 
for a 3 piece lunch. 
 
While the health benefits of a varied diet are immeasurable, the service has also proven 
to remove packaging from the macro retail supply chain by over 1,700% in one class 
alone, with a reduction in food waste in the home by over €400 a year. 
 
Lunches are delivered for free into the classroom before the children arrive to school. 
 
All children in St. Conaire’s National School will bring home an ‘Intro bag’ on Tuesday 26th April.  
First lunches will then be delivered on Thursday 28th April.  
Please remember to order before 12noon the day before you want lunch. 
 
Please note the school may not be available to view on the app until you receive this 
sample bag on launch day. 
 
As the safety of children is of paramount importance, The Lunch Bag service 
ensures that any children with allergies will not be exposed to any product containing 
that allergen, with the kitchen a 100% nut free facility. This information is all available 
within the brochures, however, if you have any further queries, just call 043 33 62038 or 
email info@thelunchbag.ie 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for the school, and we look forward to seeing the 
benefits to both children and parents alike. Please take a few moments to review the 
attached brochure and register. 
 
Visit the website here: 
https://www.thelunchbag.ie/ 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Peter Walsh, Principal 

 

mailto:info@thelunchbag.ie
https://www.thelunchbag.ie/

